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  Embassy of India, Belgrade and Hindi Chair, University of Novi Sad 

are celebrating “WORLD HINDI DAY” on 10th January 2017 at 1700 hrs in 

Room No.114, Faculty of Philosophy, University of Novi Sad, Dr. Zorana 

Djindjica 2, Novi Sad-21000, Serbia. Message by the Prime Minister of India 

will be read on the occasion. This will be followed by distribution of Hindi 

books to the students and exhibition of photographs on India.  

 All are cordially invited to attend.  
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Belgrade  
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